
 

Safety Message:  

 
Dear Guests, 

 

We are incredibly excited to host you at our Winter Wonderland Open Farm Day for 

Christmas Eve! As we gather to celebrate, we are committed to ensuring everyone has 

an enjoyable and safe experience. 

 

Here are a few important reminders: 

• Farm Safety: Wear sturdy shoes and warm clothes for the farm environment and 

animal activities. Bring water for hydration as walking is part of the fun! Do not 

feed animals anything other than what you are given by staff. Violation will result 

in you being asked to leave as feeding inappropriately puts animals and you at 

risk. 

• Private Road Notice: Follow the 15-mph speed limit on the private road (a 

monitored farm trail). Speeding will result in immediate event closure. 

• Parking: Use the dirt lot as marked on the map. Parking on the street, in venue 

areas, or elsewhere is prohibited—vehicles will be towed. Impacting neighboring 

farms will shut the event down. 

• Arrival Time: Guests may arrive after 1:00 PM. Early arrivals are strictly 

prohibited. Guests are kindly reminded not to stop or stage vehicles on the 

private road, as we strictly adhere to a ZERO IMPACT policy to respect our 

neighborhood. 

 

The event map and schedule are attached. Please reply to confirm you’ve read and agree 

to these guidelines. We’ve also attached the FAQs so you can prepare for the fun! 

Thank you for your cooperation—we can’t wait to celebrate with you! 

 

Cheers,  

 

The Howe Ranch Team 


